
In response to the feedback from parents we have planned more forest school sessions 
for this academic year. These sessions are for you and your children to join in with. The 
sessions will take place at Ley Hill Park with our forest school leaders.  

Our visits will take place on: Monday 30th June, Tuesday 1st July, Wednesday 2nd, 
Thursday 3rd and Friday 4th July 2025. These sessions will start at 9.30am and finish 
at 10.30am. Our forest school leaders will meet you at the play area. Your child must be  
accompanied by an adult and will remain your responsibility throughout the  visit.  

Shenley Fields will provide a healthy snack/ picnic and forest school tools and equipment.  

If you would like to attend a forest school session with your child please ask at reception 
to book a place.  

For further information please speak to our forest school leaders Sally, Lynsey or Louise  

Shenley Fields Daycare and Nursery School  

Forest school trips to Ley Hill Park for all the family  

                     ‘Teddy Bears Picnic ’   

Come along and 

learn new skills 

Bring your teddy 


